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STANDARDS & ETHICS COMMITTEE

13 JUNE 2018

Present: Councillor Richard Tebboth(Chairperson)
Councillors Cunnah, Sandrey, Williams, James Downe, 
Hugh Thomas and Thomas

1 :   APOLOGY 

An apology was received from Lizz Roe. 

2 :   RECOGNITION OF MRS THORA LEWIS INDEPENDENT MEMBER 

The Committee was invited to participate in a minute silence in recognition of Mrs 
Thora Lewis who had passed away suddenly since the last meeting of the 
Committee. 

(Minute Silence) 

The Chair paid tribute to Thora, who had recently joined the Committee with an 
eagerness and enthusiasm to support the work of the Committee and learn and 
develop into her new role.  It was with great sadness that the Committee had 
received the news of her death from Community Councillor Stuart Thomas.  The 
Chair attended Thora’s funeral and written to her daughter and family to express the 
Committee’s and Council’s sincere sympathy for their loss. 

3 :   ADJOURNMENT OF MEETING 

In accordance with Regulation 24 of the Standards Committees (Wales) Regulations 
2001 the meeting was not quorate as at least half of the Members present were not 
Independent Members.  

The formal meeting of the Committee was therefore adjourned. 

(Meeting adjourned) 

The meeting terminated at 5.10 pm


